
Week beginning 17th April 2023 

 

I can’t believe I find myself writing the first newsletter of the summer term! The year is 

flying by but we are looking forward to this term and hopefully some much warmer 

weather.  

This week we welcomed Mrs Scott into school, out safeguarding governor. She had the 

privilege of speaking to pupils from year one-six about how they feel about school and 

how they are taught to keep themselves and others safe. Mrs Scott reported back that 

she was impressed with the pupils understanding of safeguarding within the school. 

They were able to share that they felt listened to and safe, had a good understanding 

of both physical and emotional support to keep them safe and were proud of their 

PSHE books. 

We have some exciting dates to be noted of wider curriculum events which you can 

find more details of later in this newsletter. These include our Year 5 and 6 residential 

on 3rd-5th July, Sports Day on Friday 7th July our PFA summer fete on Friday 14th July. 

 

Finally, we would like to 

say a 

huge congratulations to 

Evie who has passed her 

recent piano exam. Our 

"Be the Light" school vi-

sion means that all pupils 

are encouraged to let their 

lights shine outside of 

school too through        

exploring their skills and 

passions. It is a privilege 

to be able to celebrate 

achievements such as 

these with our school   

community. Well done 

Evie!  



This week’s  

    Attendance  



Awards 

You’ve been noticed! 
A special mention to the following children who’ve been noticed for      

following our school rules this week. 

Eileen 

Martin 

Esmee 

Isabelle 

Charlotte 

Theodore 

Izzy 

Charly A 

Eva-Rose 

 



Please be reminded that all absences must be reported by ringing the school 

office on 01726 882644. If your child has a cough or a cold they should still 

come to school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in which case they 

should stay at home and rest until they are well enough to return.  

Important Notice! Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our  

Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound with Creed School are           

reminded that they must have the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS 

checks in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is not the        

responsibility of Grampound with Creed School.  

The cost for School Dinners is £2.41 which you order 

via Parentpay. If you are having problems, please 

contact the office.  

Uniform can be purchased from Cornwall Screenprint 

who can be contacted on 01726 68689 or email  

infor@cornwallscreenprint.co.uk 

School  
Dinners 

Breakfast Club - 7:45am to 8:30am (£3.50) 

After School Club - 3pm to 6pm (£3.00, £4.00 &  

£6.50) Please book your child either on Parentpay or 

contact the school office 

Wraparound 
Care 

School Office - 01726 882644 

Email 

gwc-secretary@rainbowacademy.org.uk 

https://grampound-creed.eschools.co.uk/web/home  

School  

Uniform 

Contact  

Extra Bank Holiday 8th 

May 2023 

24th & 25th July 2023 

Inset Days  

Sickness and Absences 

Important Notice 



If you are in need of some uniform we have a range 

of pre-loved items available for a donation. Please   

contact Mrs Warren on 07712262471 to discuss any 

items you need. 

School  
Uniform 

 

 

School     
Collection 

Please ensure that the school is informed before 

2.45pm if anyone other than parents are collecting 

your child/ren. 

If you have a number of people who pick up, please 

contact the office to ensure that we know who they 

Summer Term After School Clubs  

 

Monday - Art and DT Club with Mrs Martin 

Tuesday - Wild Tribe with Mrs Hayes 

Tuesday - Sports Club with Mr Keyes 

Thursday - Performing Arts Club with Mr Nicholas 

Friday - Hot Chocolate and Revision Club (Year 6 only) with Mr Nicholas 

 

 

INSET Days 
2023/2024 

4th September 2023 

24th November 2023 

22nd, 23rd and 24th July 2024 



At Grampound with Creed, reading is a priority. 

We are dedicated to helping children to love 

reading, both in their early years of reading, but 

also for the rest of their lives. Our staff         

recognise that ‘Reading for pleasure is the     

single most important indicator of a child’s 

future success’ (Organisation for Economic    

Co-operation and Development, 2002) and 

that reading encourages imagination, empathy 

and mindfulness of others.   

 

 

Each week, we’ll be celebrating the children 

who’ve been noticed for a special achievement in 

reading. 

This week’s reading awards go to... 

Elijah 

Charlie B 

Ivy D 

Xavier 

 



Diary Dates  

Friday 5th May - Tea Party for the 

King’s Coronation (more information 

to follow) 

Monday 8th May-Friday 12th May - 

Year 6 SATs week 

17th May - Year 5s at Life Skills (St. 

Austell Fire Station) 

 



Diary Dates  

3rd - 5th July - Year 5 and 6       

Residential  

7th July - Sports Day  

14th July - PFA Summer Fete  

19th July - End of Year Performance  



MESSAGE FROM THE PFA 

CORONATION 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The PFA would love to host an event on Friday 5th of May at 3PM to help celebrate the Coronation. 

We hope it will have a garden party feel having some games and a cream tea carrying on nicely from 

the children’s      festivities in the afternoon. 

 

In order for the event to happen we need some people to help out - run a game or help serve the 

cream teas. Everything will be provided for you, we just need an hour of your time from 2.45 - 3.45 

PM. 

 

I am happy to bake some scones but if we could also have another couple of scone baking volunteers 

that would be great. 

 

If you can help out either head over to our Facebook page - Grampound with Creed PFA or send me 

and email- rachaelwindhaber@gmail.com. 

 

This term PFA funds will help support- a Year 6 SATS breakfast, the Year 6 leavers trip and if we are 

successful with our application (we have been shortlisted) lots of lovely new playground equipment 

for all the children to enjoy. 

 

Many thanks in anticipation, 

Rachael  








